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Foreword 
����

�������Sanghamitra wishes everyone for Vijaya Dasami (Dussehra) and Diwali. 
Due to busy schedules of all the volunteers Sanghamitra is being released with 
few articles this time also. Sanghamitra is looking for some volunteers who would 
like to proof read the articles and type in the content. We are trying to bring next 
issue colorfully with variety of articles. Sanghamitra team appreciate your interest 
and participation. We sincerely thank you all for sending wishes on the occasion 
of completing 2 years Sanghamitra English version. 
 
         Many of our Sanghamitra volunteers attended a meditation program in India, 
which delayed the last and this issue. We sincerely apologize for the delay. One of our 
volunteers is contributing for the curriculum of one of the school districts in US. He 
gave very valuable suggestions to the committee and it is going to be a great 
achievement if those suggestions are accepted by committee. We post that information 
in Sanghamitra as soon as we hear about it. 
 
          Due to the economic conditions in US and the impact on other parts of the world, 
many professionals are facing tough times. Hope the economy recovers quickly and this 
situation of professional (not only IT, but also many manufacturing companies) gets 
better soon. Hope and confidence are the only things which we should not loose. Let us 
pray the almighty to give us strength to handle this situation with courage.  
 

        Received mails regarding the cover page saying the cover story is good. 
Many readers suggested us to dedicate the cover page for posting nature and 
artistic work. We consider their suggestion and try to post such kind of images 
here onwards. The response to Kids’ corner, Salutation to your solution etc. are 
not up to our expectations. We request readers to encourage kids to answer the 
various contests. 
 

        Thanks for the comments of many scholars regarding the concept of sharing 
in July issue Foreword. If you want to share your ideas, please send mail to 
ainapura@yahoo.com or susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in January. 
 

                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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